
 

Staff report for information private tree preservation – 21 & 23 Mastwood Cr.  

 
STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY   

21 and 23 Mastwood Crescent (formerly Buttermill 
Subdivision, East Side of East Avenue) – Tree 
Preservation  

Date: April 24, 2009 

To: Scarborough Community Council 

From: Richard Ubbens, Director, Urban Forestry, Parks, Forestry and Recreation 

Wards: Ward 44 – Scarborough East 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

At its meeting of April 21, 2009, Scarborough Community Council referred back to the 
Director, Urban Forestry, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, a report regarding tree removal 
with a request that he, in consultation with Technical Services staff, and the applicant's 
arborist and engineer, formalize a plan to preserve the trees outlined in the application 
and to report back to Scarborough Community Council for its meeting of May 14, 2009.  

This is to advise that the staff report will be provided for the supplementary agenda.   

CONTACT 
Donna Cormier, Urban Forestry Planner, Tel: 416 338-5056, Fax: 416 396-4248, Email 
dcormier@toronto.ca

   

SIGNATURE    

_______________________________  

Richard Ubbens, R.P.F. 
Director, Urban Forestry, Parks, Forestry and Recreation  


